
Chair’s report 16-07-24 

For Information: 

A resident on Sandpath, has asked for help in mowing his grass. Any help appreciated. Contact me 
for details.  

There has been a burial at the churchyard. In the short-term Andy Parris will continue to act as the 
link for all cemetery matters. At our last meeting we reviewed our cemetery fees and agreed to 
increase charges for burial. This is to bring us in line, gradually , with local fees. These will be posted 
on the parish council website. 

A student from the primary school has written to us to ask for support for improving the school 
library. We are waiting to meet with the children and staff at the school to discuss this. 

I have responded to an FOI regarding the NDP review. It mostly referred to information already in 
the public domain.  

We await with interest the support we will get from our new member of parliament Adrian Ramsay , 
Green Party. 

adrian.ramsay.mp@parliament.uk 

Di Warne 

Chair of Fressingfield PC 
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